Beth Petrich

From: Graham Byrd

Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 11:15 AM
To: Beth Petrich

Subject: #17-5-42005, Solar Panels

Beth: The above mentioned sit will not need an existing tank through E.H. due to the proximity of the soiar panel sit in
relation to the system and repair area serving this home. Thanks. GHB.

Graham H. Byrd R.E.H.S

Environmental Health Supervisor

Harnett County Department of Public Health
910-893-7547



